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Workshop on Non-Violation Safety Lessons in 
Investigations 
Public Meeting Announcement 
The Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) Underground Safety Board (Board) 

will hold a public meeting on February 22, 2022 to discuss the Board’s development of safety 

lessons discovered during Board’s investigations. While investigations often find violations of 

law, they also uncover other safety issues and near-misses. This meeting will be a chance to 

share your expertise in safety training and education and to impact future development of 

the Board’s educational content. This meeting will include a public comment period. 

 
Energy Safety wishes to invite members of the public, stakeholders, and local and 

regional agencies, boards, tribes, and commissions to participate in the discussion and 

public comment. Energy Safety is also accepting written public comments prior to the 

public meeting. 

 

To join the meeting via Zoom, please click here. 
 

AGENDA: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 | [1:00pm - 3:00pm PST] 
1 p.m. – 1:05 p.m. Call to Order and Roll Call 

1:05 p.m. – 1:15 p.m. Public Comment on Items not on the Agenda 

1:15 p.m. – 2:55 p.m. Workshop on Non-Violation Safety Lessons 

3 p.m. Adjournment 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87049841491
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Remote Attendance 
Zoom is Energy Safety’s online meeting service. To join the meeting via Zoom, please click 
the link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87049841491 
To join by telephone dial: 

USA 216 706 7075 US Toll 
USA 866 390 1828 US Toll-free 
Conference code: 787909 

When attending remotely, presentations will appear on your computer/laptop/mobile device 
screen and audio may be heard via the device or telephone. Please be aware that the Zoom 
meeting may be recorded. If you have concerns that you may be unable to use Zoom, use 
this link (https://zoom.us/test) to verify your compatibility with Zoom. 

 

Availability of Documents 
Documents and presentations for this meeting will be available at Energy Safety E-Filing, 
Docket Name 2022-02 Safety Lessons Workshop. This notice and instruction on how to join 
the meeting will also be posted on Energy Safety’s Upcoming Events page. 

 

Contact Information 
Those requiring further information regarding this public meeting may contact us at 
digboard@energysafety.ca.gov, (916) 216-0251, 715 P Street, 20th Floor, Sacramento, CA 
95814. This public meeting notice is also available in electronic format on Energy Safety’s 
website at: https://energysafety.ca.gov/events-and-meetings/. 

 

Persons with Disabilities 
Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals who, because of a disability, 
need special assistance to attend or participate in an Energy Safety public meeting may 
request assistance by emailing digboard@energysafety.ca.gov. Requests should be made 
one week in advance whenever possible. For more information about the accessibility 
features of Zoom visit https://explore.zoom.us/en/accessibility/. 

 

For more information about the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety: 
www.energysafety.ca.gov. 
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